

PALLAMALLAWA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Newsletter Monday 6th February 2017

Principal: Julie Schwartz

Welcome Back to the 2017 School Year

Classes and Staff for 2017

Senior Administration Manager - Ms Hodge
Kindergarten / Year 1 / Year 2 - Ms Sharyn Pidgeon
Principal/Year 3/4/5/6 - Mrs Schwartz/ Miss Danni-elle Greenham
Special Programs/Library & RFF - Mrs Wendy Forysth
Early Action for Success - Ms Amy Bird
General Assistant - Mr Craig Haley

P & C AGM Monday, 13th February, 6.30pm

All Welcome; Parents, Grand Parents and Community Members

During the P & C meeting the Before and After school Care will

be discussed. All interested parents need to attend.

<u>School Fees - \$50 each student</u>

This amount covers the cost of textbooks used by students. This needs to be paid by Friday, 24th February. The School subsidises the cost of text books, exercise books, classroom consumables and other activities such as Performances and Excursions.

Voluntary Contribution

Parents can make a Voluntary Contribution to the school. \$10

<u>Ipad/Laptop Fee</u>: \$10 per student a term. This fee helps to cover education programs the school purchases each year to support learning. E.g. Mathletics computer program for students to access at school and home. Agreement/Usage Notes need to be returned with money.

Homework

Homework for K-6 will commence next week for both classes.

Parents are reminded that if you have any concerns please organise an appointment time with the School office to come and discuss the matter with the class teacher or the Principal.

Library for 2016

Both classes will have library on Friday this year. Students will need a library bag to borrow books from the library.

Attendance

Parents are reminded that all absences need to be explained in writing within 7 days of absence. Partial Attendance (late arrival) to school also will be documented and will need an explanation. Home School Liaison Officer will be monitoring Students attendance.

Before School

Teacher supervision is provided from 8.40am. Students should not be arriving before this time <u>unless previously arranged.</u>

Student Banking

Starts next <u>Monday</u>, 13th <u>February</u>. No banking will be processed on any other day. Students need to give their bank books to Mrs Hodge on arrival at school.

School Newsletters - Thursdays

At this stage the School newsletter will be sent home on Thursday. Parents are reminded the newsletter can be delivered through email.

Sport

The morning program will commence next week. Three mornings a week students will be involved in activities for fundamental movement skills, skipping and dance. Friday Sport for K-2 and 3/6 will be during the morning's session during hot weather.

Canteen

The P & C will discuss the canteen days at the next P & C Meeting on Monday 13th at $6.30 \, \text{pm}$